
                                                                                                                                             10/21/19 

                                                                                John Berley 

 

Instead of a resume, please accept this letter of interest regarding my continued serving on the DHA 
Board.  

Having also served on the Executive Board of the CDC and Housing Advisory Commission for 28 years, 
my background is strong in affordable housing. 

My experience also includes working in municipal government for Addison and Wood Dale, over the 
past 33 years.  

Thank you.     

 

 


